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My name is Daniel Fredrickson and I am the Angoon Community Associations IGAP
coordinator. We support SB61 because not only are we in a remote village that makes its own
challenges to properly discard old broken electronics without harming the environment, but
we too have a high consumption of bought electronics which in turn provides its share of
taxes to the government.

All for all we'd like to continue striving for a healthy living environment while doing our part
in recycling goods that still hold value, less environmental clutter, healthier living
environment, and back to the cycle it originated from.
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